
 
You are cordially invited to attend the 

 

2013 Student Clinician Ceremony 
 

Hosted by the Pennsylvania State College of Medicine student classes of 2014 & 2015, along with the 
Office of Medical Education, Department of Humanities, Office of the Dean & 

The Arnold P. Gold Foundation 
 

Please join us on Thursday, June 20, 2013 at 5:00 p.m. in the Junker Auditorium as we celebrate the 
growth, commitment and the promising future of Pennsylvania State University’s next generation of 

young physicians as they transition into their clinical years. 
  

Key Note Speaker: 
Milind Kothari, D.O., Assistant Dean for Student Affairs and Professor of Neurology 

 
Attendees are invited to join us for a reception,  

following the ceremony, in the Hospital Courtyard 
 

This event provides a memorable transition for second year medical students into the clinical years, 
while recognizing and emphasizing the value of relationship-centered patient care and humanistic 

medicine. 
The Student Clinician’s Ceremony also recognizes outstanding residents through the distinguished 
Arnold P. Gold Foundation’s Humanism and Excellence in Teaching Award. Third year students 

chose six residents who have exhibited strong teaching skills and are role models for compassionate, 
relationship-centered care. The Residents that have been chosen for the 2013 Humanism and 

Excellence in Teaching Awards are: 
 

Jeff Fornadley, M.D.   Dept of Surgery 
Afif Kulaylat, M.D.   Dept of Surgery 
Jennifer Smolinski, M.D.   Dept of Obstetrics & Gynecology 
Sol De Jesus, M.D.   Dept of Neurology 
Amiethab Aiyer, M.D.   Dept of Orthopaedics 
Kazu Matsushima, M.D.  Dept of Surgery 

 


